
 

 

  

TOWN OF WAREHAM 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

The Town of Wareham is seeking sealed proposals for the following, under Chapter 30B M.G.L.:  

TELECOMMUNICATION AND INTERCOMMUNICATIONS SYSTEM WITH TALK- BACK SPEAKERS, 
MASTER CLOCK/BELL SYSTEM AND CARRIER SERVICES FOR THE JOHN W DECAS ELEMENTARY 
SCHOOL.  

Proposals shall be received on behalf of the Awarding Authority, the Wareham Town 
Administrator, by the Wareham Public Schools in the Office of the Superintendent, 48 Marion 
Road, Wareham MA 02571 until the date and time of the opening of responses.  

Proposals will be opened and read at 2pm, Wednesday October 26th.  

The Request for Proposal may be obtained on or after Wednesday, September 28, 2016, by 
contacting the Wareham Public Schools’ Business Manager: mmacmillan@wareham.k12.ma.us, 
1-508-291-3500, 48 Marion Road, Wareham MA 02571.  

The Town of Wareham reserves the right to reject any or all proposals when it deems it to be in 
the best interest of the Town of Wareham.  

mailto:mmacmillan@wareham.k12.ma.us

